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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 
We’re so glad that you are able to be here and worship with us today. 

If you are visiting with us today, we want to invite you to complete a 
“Connection Card” to let us know a little bit about what brought you here. 
You can find these cards in the back of the pews in the auditorium or ask for 
one from one of our greeters. Again, we want to say “Thank you!” for joining 
us today for worship! 

This past week, we received a letter from Pastor Tim Reddin of Turner 
Street Baptist Church in Springdale. Tim wrote, “Enclosed is a gift in memory 
of my aunt Elizabeth Leslie and her late husband Clyde Leslie… Clyde Leslie 
was one of the first state missionaries for the Arkansas Missionary Baptist 
Association, as the BMA of Arkansas was then called. He was elected in 

January of 1951, and he worked ini-
tially under my dad… who was serving 
as the association’s first Secretary-
Treasurer of Missions. It was as a state 
missionary that he led in the organiza-
tion of Temple Church and helped 
them build at the original location on 
Walnut Street. Through it all, Aunt 
Elizabeth was a supportive mission-
ary/pastor’s wife, a pianist, a Sun-
day School teacher, and a gracious 
Christian lady.” 
      We want to thank Pastor Reddin 
for remembering Elizabeth Leslie in 

this way! This memorial gift will be 
added to our Scholarship Fund to help our young adults as they 

endeavor to prepare themselves for the work that God has called them to 
do. Please consider honoring your loved ones in a similar way. Thank you to 
the Leslie/Reddin family for their impact on our church! 
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MAY 20, 2018 

Announcements 

MORNING WORSHIP 10:45 - 12:00  
WELCOME & PRAYER  

“In Christ Alone” 
“10,000 Reasons” 

SCRIPTURE READING  Psalm 104:1, 31-35 

“I Stand Amazed” 
“I Will Rise” 

PRAYER  

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“Oh How He Loves You and Me” 
OFFERTORY  

 

EVENING WORSHIP 6:00 PM   

Senior Roast—Kaylynn Ketcher  
Kidz Choir/Preschool Praise   

 

NURSERY and RESTROOM RENOVATION 
We are excited for all that has been accomplished in our remodel 
process! Some work will continue this week, but please keep Bro. Bryan 
in your prayers as he is in Canada this week on a mission trip. For the 
time being, the nursery will continue to be located in the Education 
Building. Sorry for any inconvenience! 

 
LOVING CHOICES CRISIS PREGNANCY CENTER 
 Pick up a baby bottle in the foyer and fill it with you loose change,  

return to the Church Office to support this ministry. 
 

BABY SHOWER INVITATION  
 Everyone is invited to a baby shower honoring Emily and David 

McEuen Saturday, June 9 at 10 am.  They are registered at Target, 
Wal-Mart and Amazon.com.  See invitation in the foyer. 

 
WEDDING SHOWER INVITATION 
 Everyone is also invited to a Bridal Shower for Katrina Coddington & 

David Strawn Sunday evening, June 10th after the evening service. 
 Registry information is at https://www.theknot.com/us/katrina-and-

david-strawn 
 
 



Today’s Volunteers 

Upcoming Events 

May 23  Awana Skate Night & Cubbies/Puggles Fun Night 
Bible Study - 6:30 PM 

May 24  Softball game - 7 PM - RSP #3 

May 27  Business Meeting - Evening Service 

May 28  OFFICE CLOSED for Memorial Day 

May 30  Awana Leaders Review - 6:00 PM 

June 3  Temple Kidz Choir presents “Nic @ Night” - 6:00 PM 

June 7  Christian Seniors - Noon 

June 9  Baby Shower for Emily & David McEuen - 10 AM 

June 10  Wedding Shower for Katrina Coddington & David Strawn 

June 12-17  TSM Mission Trip to Waxahachie, TX 

June 17  Father’s Day 

June 24-28  Vacation Bible School 

Next Week’s Volunteers 

Greeters James & Jerrese Fancher 

Children’s Church Kamie Harris 

Nursery: 9:30 AM Joanna Allen & Volunteer 

10:30 AM  Nathan & Anna Betts 

  6:00 PM  Tim & Roxanna Dabney 

Greeters Jean Duncan & Maxine Peters 
Children’s Church Joy Estes 
Nursery: 9:30 AM Jane Evans & Volunteer 

10:30 AM Josh & Audrey King 

  6:00 PM  Miriam Ketron & Volunteer 

Deacon of the Month — Russell Jones 

If you know that you will not be available to serve, please 
make arrangements for someone to take your place. 

We are always looking for more individuals to serve  
as volunteers. If you are interested in serving, please 

contact one of the pastors or the church office. 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers 

May 13 Report  

General Fund $5455.00 

Youth  $300.10 

Scholarships $100.00 

VBS $10.00 

Awana $50.00 

Attendance  

Bible Study 101 

AM Worship  134 


